
Do you work with California communities on Medi-Cal? Do you  
assist individuals and families with Medi-Cal enrollment and renewals?  
We are here for you and want to hear from you!

As Medi-Cal renewals resume, The Children’s Partnership (TCP) & the National Health Law Program 
(NHeLP) are hosting a feedback loop to identify and help address issues and concerns with the 
renewal process. Together, we will:

If you are a community-based organization,  
health care navigator, enrollment assister, 
community health worker/promotora, provider,  
or other advocate on the ground, please join us.

Mark your calendar! Our virtual meetings will  
take place on the third Wednesday of the month  
at 12 p.m. PST:

•	 July 19
•	 August 16
•	 September 20

•	 October 18
•	 November 15

Provide updates Answer questions Listen to your 
experiences

Raise recurring 
problems with 

Medi-Cal 

FEEDBACK LOOP
MEDI-CAL UNWINDING & RENEWALS RESTART

Interpretation services will be provided  
upon request. Please register here:  
https://bit.ly/RenewalFeedbackLoop

Questions? Contact:  
Kristen Golden Testa 
ktesta@childrenspartnership.org 

Skyler Rosellini 
rosellini@healthlaw.org
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